
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

Autumn 1/Week 3/22nd September 2023  

 

  

 

                        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear families,  

Thank you once again for the amazing attendance at our Parents’ Coffee Morning! 

 

You said…We listened! One of the suggestions made by so many of you was about 

taking part in Children’s University. Miss Badger and I are looking into this and feel 

very excited about what we have found out! Watch this space… 

It is brilliant to have received contributions for ‘The Eye’ this week, keep them coming 

for your children to hit the headlines! We love to hear about and share their 

successes!  Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Dates… 

Results of democratic 

elections of pupil leadership 

team to be announced. 

Visit to Totley All Saints with 

Mrs Thorpe 29th September to 

meet Bishop Sophie. 

 

 

 

An Eye On Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 98.3% 

Y3AM 97.9% 

Y4HH 86.1% 

Y5MH 94.6% 

Y5/6RC 89.6% 

Y6LH/MD 100% 

Overall: 94.15%Well done to 

Y6LH/MD for 100% attendance! 

Amazing! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week! 

Morgan from Y3NB For being an amazing role model! Well done! 

Stanley from Y3NB For Trying hard in lessons! Awesome! 

Logan from Y3AM Both of these children have been making amazing 
choices in class and have impressed us all! Isla from Y3AM 

Connie from Y4HH Wow, these two children have really impressed 
Mrs Hirst with super learning behaviour! 
Fantastic! 

Gabriel from Y4HH 

Stanley F from Y5MH For sharing his amazing knowledge of Space in 
science lessons! Well done! 

Lilly from Y5MH For making such a courageous start in our school. 
Well done Lilly and welcome to Emmanuel!  

Archie from Y5/6RC For amazing maths learning this week, well done 
Archie! 

Parker from Y5/6RC For working so well with others and engaging 
brilliantly in his learning. Well done! 

Xander from Y6LHMD For being really courageous and challenging 
himself. Well done, we are so proud of you! 

Neve from Y6LHMD For an all-round super effort! Well done Neve, we 
can’t ask for more than that! 

 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers Teddy Y3NB, 

Frankie Y3AM, Maisie Y4HH, Thomas Y5MH, Justice Y6RC and Iwo Y6LHMD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be Respectful, Be Courageous, Be Safe 

“As a sign of this everlasting covenant which I am making with you and all living 

beings, I am putting my bow in the clouds” Genesis (9.12) 

 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

Wow, look at these beautiful pictures 

of Laney Downes in Year 6! Laney 

took part in her first dance 

competitions last weekend and here 

she is, pictured with her medals. If 

you want to know more about this, be 

sure to ask Laney when you see her. 

 

Well done Laney, we are all really 

proud of you! 

Huge congratulations from 

everyone at Emmanuel to Alexa 

Skye Coley who has passed her 

Gymnastics Bronze Level 3 this 

week.  

This is a super achievement and 

all of Emmanuel is very proud of 

you Alexa! 


